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Randall Ott, AIA

Dean, School of Architecture and Planning
The Catholic University of America

620 Michigan Avenue, NE

Washington, DC 20064

Greetings,

After reviewing the Interim Progress Program Report (IPR) submitted by The
Catholic University of America School of Architecture and Planning, the National
Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has concluded that the program has
demonstrated progress toward addressing deficiencies identified in the most recent
Visiting Team Report.

In addition to the mandatory information required by the 5t-year IPR in 2020, the
report should also address the following issues:

1. The status of financial resources (1.2.4);
2. Enrollment stress;
3. Funding support for tenure-track travel, adjunct faculty, and core staff; and

4. Program changes in response to current NAAB Conditions. Statistical Reports
are still due annually.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the NAAB office.

Very truly yours,

¥ Kinnard, FAIA
President



